

Down East Hospice Volunteers 24 Hospital Lane Calais, Maine 04619 207-454-7521 ext. 126 Down East Hospice Volunteers 11 Hospital Drive Machias, Maine 04654 207-255-3356 ext. 324

June 26, 2023

Mr. Scott Beal WOODLAND PULP, LLC ST. CROIX TISSUE 144 Main Street Baileyville, Maine 04697

Dear Mr. Beal:

On behalf of the Board of Directors of Down East Hospice Volunteers, I wish to thank you for your recent generous donation of \$250 to support our 5K/10K Race to Support Hospice. We are delighted that you have continued to support us over these years especially during this time of tricky economics for all. We are grateful, indeed.

The race went well considering the rainy weather. Our long-term runners stick with it no matter the weather. New ones are just as stubborn, although the Kids' Fun Run was reduced to one stubborn kid. The race went a long way towards meeting our fund-raising goals. Costs of training new volunteers, keeping the old ones up to date and paying our hardworking Director and her office manager have to be met. Once again, thank you so much for your support. Having someone to be with terminally ill people is getting more important with the loss of so many health care people. Thank you.

Sincerely, Linda L. Cralenski

Linda L. Gralenski, Volunteer